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May 10, 2017 

 

 

 

Sisters & Brothers, 

 

RE: Pension Communication 

 

COPE 491’s Bargaining Committee met on May 9th with CUPE and CSU to continue 

discussions on improvements to our pension plan. If we converted to a Jointly Sponsored 

Pension Plan, those changes would be implemented. 

  

The Unions don’t feel there is enough in the Employer's last proposal to recommend it to 

our members. As you are aware, these discussions were separate and apart from regular 

bargaining that has already concluded; therefore, the pension will remain status quo. 

 

All three parties, COPE, CSU and CUPE (the “settlors”) have agreed to keep lines of 

communication open  

 

 

In Solidarity, 

 

 

COPE 491 Bargaining Committee 


